
Friday 4th January to Friday 11th January 2019 

This week in Willow  

We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and wish you every 
happiness for 2019. A very warm welcome to our new starters and their 

families. 

Book of the week: 
Supertato 

Rhyme of the week: 
5 Little Peas in a Peapod Pressed 

Sound of the week: 
Uu 
 

Indoors: 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be  

 reading stories 

 playing Maths games 

 catching balls with ladles 

 exploring shape and pattern 

 making transient art 

 having fun with phonics 

Outdoors: 
This week we will be spending some time 
developing our skills around using loose 

parts. The children will be working 
collaboratively to create traps for the evil 

pea. 

Remember... 
There are parent workshops on: 
1.2.19 – Personal, Social & Emotional Development and 
Knowledge and Understanding of the World. 
8.2.19 – Communication and Language. 
15.2.19 – Physical Development. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s 



keyworker or any of the staff in Willow.  


